
SAN LORENZO COMMUNITY PARK SET TO BEGIN RENOVATION 

Phase I construction will begin Monday, August 31, 2015 

Hayward, CA (August 26, 2015) – The Hayward Area Recreation and Park District 

(H.A.R.D.) is pleased to announce that the Phase I renovation of San Lorenzo Community 

Park will begin on Monday, August 31, 2015. The construction contract was awarded by the 

H.A.R.D. Board of Directors to D.L. Falk Construction, Inc. of Hayward on July 27, 2015. 

Phase 1 will consist of constructing a new pond area, active play zone and softball complex. 

The remainder of the park, including the community center, will remain open during 

construction. 

The project is being funded by financing received earlier this year from the California Special 

District Association Finance Corporation as well as funds from the East Bay Regional Parks 

District Measure WW.  District staff will be overseeing the project with Vanir Construction 

Management, Inc. managing the day to do day operations due to the size and complexity of 

the renovation. The expected completion date is September 2016. 

For additional information, please call (510) 881-6715, email parkdept@haywardrec.org or 

visit www.haywardrec.org/sanlorenzo  
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